
 

 

 
Alert: Church Brothers Farms Recall Green Onions Due to Possible 
Health Risk 
 
To Our Valued Customer Partners, 
 
This is to advise you that Pacific Coast Fresh Company is NOT involved with the recent Church Brothers 
Recall on Green Onions. Please see the links and QR Code below for additional recall information. 
 
 
Church Brothers, LLC (“Church Brothers Farms”) is voluntarily recalling 1271 cases of green onions 
because of the potential to be contaminated with Salmonella, an organism which can cause serious and 
sometimes fatal infections in young children, frail or elderly people, and others with weakened immune 
systems. Healthy persons infected with Salmonella often experience fever, diarrhea, nausea, vomiting 
and abdominal pain. 
 
Distribution was limited to a small number of retail and foodservice customers in Canada and USA 
(Alabama, California, Connecticut, Florida, Georgia, Illinois, New York, Oklahoma, Pennsylvania, 
Tennessee, Virginia). Church Brothers Farms has notified these customers and is working with them to 
ensure rapid compliance with the recall. 
 
https://www.fda.gov/safety/recalls-market-withdrawals-safety-alerts/church-brothers-farms-recall-green-
onions-due-possible-health-risk 
 
 

 
 
 
Best Regards,  
 
 
 
David Doble 
Sr. Director – Food Safety 
Pacific Coast Fresh Company 
ddoble@pcfreshco.com 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 


